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Marine Class        Autumn 2025
Dear Parents/Carers,
Welcome back to a new school year. We hope you have all had an enjoyable and restful break and that your children are excited and enthusiastic about their return to school.
This term LKS2 will be learning about the Romans. We will find out what Britain was like before the Romans came and the impact the invasion had. There will be opportunities for dressing up and trying Roman foods as well as finding out the answers to all the questions that the children may have seen, heard or experienced about the Romans. We will be visiting Bignor Roman Villa on Tuesday 9th September to introduce our topic for our ‘Stunning Start’. 
We hope that you will be able to join us on Wednesday 3rd December (2.35-2.50) so that the children can share their topic books with you. 

In Science we will learn about how light travels and what causes shadows in the first half-term then teeth, digestion and food chains before Christmas.

Over the year, the children will have the chance to play recorders and sing with Mr Chalk. You are invited to watch their music performance on Wednesday 3rd December at 2.10 – 2.35 before our topic sharing. They will learn Spanish with Miss Denton, take part in the ‘Diocesan Schools Singing Programme’ and have at least 4 full days each of art, DT and ICT. Swimming will be taught during the Spring term. Further details to follow. 
Maths this year will be taught in normal classes using the White Rose Mixed Age maths scheme. Please support us with this by ensuring that the children regularly practice their number bonds and times table facts at home.
PE will be on Fridays (Outdoors) and Tuesdays (Indoors) Children will need trainers and warm clothes (as per the school uniform policy) for outdoor PE as well as their shorts and T-shirts for indoor PE. Please ensure those with earrings that can’t be removed are given tape to cover these.

We will have one creative homework task this term, due in just after half-term, as well as spelling and times tables based homework each week. Spelling will be from Spelling Shed, times tables from TTRS. We would expect the children to complete at least 10 games on Spelling shed and 20 minutes on TTRS across the week. Homework will be set on Fridays and reviewed on Wednesdays. Children should also be reading every day where possible and recording comments about their reading in their journals at least three times a week.
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Lower Key Stage 2 will be leading the Harvest Festival Service on 3rd October at 2pm.  Parents are always needed to walk to the church with us. Our class assembly this term will be on Thursday 16th October at 8.40am. We will be attending Mass at OLOS on Friday 7th November at 10am and Forest School will be on Monday 1st December.
Remember that you are very welcome to come and chat if you have any concerns, otherwise I will speak to you all at Parents’ Evening.
Best wishes

Marine team
Mrs Guy 

Mrs Ladbrook (TA Mon – Fri AM), Mrs Tate (TA Mon – Fri PM)   
